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The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments to the Office of the
United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, and with reference to the letter from
the Working Group on the use of mercenaries as a means of violating human rights and
impeding the exercise of the right of people to self-determination on seeking contributions to
its thematic report that will be presented to the Human Rights Council in September 2022,
would like to attach, herewith, a contribution by the Syrian Arab Republic.

The Permanent Mission of the Syrian Arab Republic to the United Nations Office
and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights the assurance of its

highest consideration.

Geneva, 24/02/2&22

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights.
Special Procedure Branch.
Mandate of: Working Group on the use of mercenaries as a means of violating human rights and impeding the

exercise of the right of people to self-determination
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